
Refund Policy for the 2025 NCIMS Conference 
Registration fees are not refundable within 30 days before the Conference; therefore, no 
refunds will be granted after March 11th.  Requests for refunds before that date must be 
made in writing to the NCIMS Executive Secretary, Cary Frye to her email: 
ncims.frye@outlook.com  
 
Attendee/Delegate substitutions may be made subject to NCIMS Procedures without 
penalty and may be made on-site at the Conference registration desk.  
 
Credit card refunds will only be issued for the Registration Fee amount and will 
not include the credit card processing fee of 2.9% + $0.30 per transaction. 
 

Cary Frye 
Executive Secretary 
National Conference on Interstate Milk Shipments 
7 Elizabeth Rd 
Biddeford, ME 04005 
Phone: 202.841.0066 
Email: ncims.frye@outlook.com  
www.ncims.org   
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